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It would be hugely wasteful for Oregon voters to have to vote again on vote-by-mail. 

Thanks to our vote-by-mail system, Oregon has the highest rate of voter turnout in 

the nation. Although some people feel nostalgia for their long-ago visits to a polling 

place, a YouGov poll in 2020 found that 77 percent of Oregonians favor vote-by-mail. 

Those who suggest we end vote-by-mail and require that people present documents 

before they can vote in person only want to make our voting system less democratic. 

I therefore strongly oppose SB 210. 


